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I would like to make the following comment on the Puget Sound Energy (PSE) 2017 IRP:

The report describes the natural gas pipelines that PSE plans to build over the next 20 years. 
However, it does not mention the natural gas pipelines that are being built on its behalf by
Williams Energy.

One example of this is the North Seattle Lateral Pipeline that is described in Williams Energy
application to the FERC (docket number CP17-441).  This states "The Project is designed to
increase the firm delivery capacity on the North Seattle Lateral as requested by Puget Sound
Energy Inc."  The pipeline capacity is 159,299 dekatherms per day which dwarfs the pipelines
that PSE mentions in its report.

There may be other pipelines being proposed at PSE's request that we don't know about.  I
think the PSE report should list all of them.

Sincerely,
Bob Kutter
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